
SGA Senate Minutes for March 25th, 2010 

4:31  Call to Order 

4:34  Roll Call 

4:40  Officer Reports 

President, Brandon McNary, announced that Rudy will be visiting our campus next week.  
If you would like to attend, please get your golden ticket. 

Election Commissioner, Patrick Mertes, announced that the College of Liberal Arts will 
be having a run-off for election.  Please help promote this election.  The election will be 
March 30th- April 1st.   
 
Philanthropic Coordinator, Rebecca Cathey, made the announcement that The Big Event 
is this Saturday, and all senators must be there by 7:30.  Currently, 250 people have 
signed up to work the event, and there are thirty jobs. 
 
Executive Vice President and Speaker of the Senate, Heather Rawson, announced that 
nominations for the Womack and Bragg awards are still needed.  Also, if any senators are 
interested in purchasing a stole, the order is due by next Friday. 

Vice President of Administration and Public Affairs, Sarah Ayache, made the 
announcement that the SGA Banquet is next week.  Volunteers are needed to help set up 
around four o’clock.  If any senators are interested in volunteering at the CMA Fest this 
summer, please contact Sarah after meeting. 

Attorney General, Zack Barnes, announced that applications are due April 5th for 
positions.  

4:48  Announcements 

The is a benefit concert taking place on April 5th at seven o’clock in the Tennessee Room 
of the James Union Building.  Tickets are five dollars, and senators are encouraged to 
attend. 

4:50 Adjournment  

 


